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2022 BOS CoC Regular NOFO New Project Application and Information 

The Indiana Balance of State CoC is announcing the opportunity for funding for new projects 
through the FY 2022 CoC Program Competition. Applications may be submitted to fund 
Permanent Supportive Housing (PSH), Rapid Rehousing (RRH), and Joint TH-RRH 
(Transitional Housing- Rapid Rehousing) projects. Additionally, Domestic Violence Bonus 
funding is available again this year for RRH or Joint TH-RRH projects. Below are the dates, 
links, and application materials: 

• August 15 at 1:30 pm Eastern Time: Informational Webinar on New Projects - Launch 
Meeting - Zoom. (A recording will be made available on our website.) 

• August 26 before 3:00 pm Eastern Time: New Project Applications must be submitted to 
CommunityServices@ihcda.in.gov. 

• The link to view the application materials, the recording of the webinar, and other related 
resources is: IHCDA: Internal Competition.  

If you have questions, please email us at CommunityServices@ihcda.in.gov 
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